
REED RANCH PARENT COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
MONDAY, JANUARY 24TH, 2022 

4:00PM 
 
 

IN ATTENDANCE 
 
- Dean, Christa, Merissa, Kyla, Chantelle, Theresa 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
- Dean called the meeting or order @ 4:00pm 
- Motion to approve the agenda made by Chantelle, Seconded by Kyla 
 
PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES 
 
-Theresa read the previous meeting minutes 
- Motion to approve the previous meeting minutes made by Christa, seconded by Merissa 
 
OLD BUSINESS FOR DECISION AND ACTION 
 
- Becky reached out to a company in the States about doing our year books. It would be $8 US and $2 US 
for shipping of each book. This sounds very reasonable, we will find out if the kids are still able to do a 
cover page etc... and if so we will consider going with this company. 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 
-Christa read 2 months of the Treasurers Report  
-Motion to approve the report made by Theresa, seconded by Chantelle 
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
-Kyla just wanted to say that the kids loved the goody bags parent council made up for Christmas. Hot 
dog days are going well, and the kids really seem to love the pasta days. 
 
- The laminator has been on back order but should be shipped out by the middle of January. Christa will 
write a cheque to the school for it. 
 
-The school has started their "One book One School" program. 
 
-Motion to approve the staff report made by Chantelle, seconded by Merissa 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
- Hot lunches. There will be one hot lunch for the month of February. In March we will maybe do 
subway, and a pizza day. 



 
-Core AG has contacted Dean and wants to donate some money to do something for the school. Dean 
does not know how much money they are wanting to donate but we will make up a list of suggestions 
and present it to them to choose. Some suggestions were a hot lunch, bussing for swimming lessons, 
new basketball nets for the courts, soccer net, maybe a fun skate in March? Kyla will look into the covid 
guidlines about doing something like that. 
 
-Spring fundraiser. Chantelle had suggested doing a fundraiser from West Coast Seeds. It looks like a 
awesome fundraiser, but Merissa looked into it and we have to apply for it and the application date had 
already closed. We will definitely look into applying this for next year. 
 
-Chantelle is looking into finding another fundraiser that we can do this Spring. 
 
-Funteam. Merissa would like to start up the funteam again this year at the school. Kyla believes the 
school is letting people on the grounds outside but she does not think they would be able to use the 
bathroom facilities. As well we dont know if the funteam would be allowed to share the gym equipment 
with the school. Kyla said she would look into it for Merissa. If it is allowed, the season would start 
around the end of April to around June 10th. One day a week, and it would be a $10 registration fee, 
unless you have a child in the hockey program then you dont have to pay it again.  
 
-Valentines day Goody bags. Chantelle and Theresa volunteered to do up the goody bags for Valentines 
day. Parent Council motioned to spend $200 on the bags. All in Favour. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
-None 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE & ADJOURNMENT 
 
Monday, February 28th, 2022 
 


